
Trustees of the Trust Funds
Brookfield, NH

July 12th, 2012 Meeting 

Present: Tom Giguere, Tom Lavender, Richard Nordin 

1.  The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM.

2.  Public Comment:  None   

3.  Minutes:  Tom L. moved to approve the April 20th, 2012 minutes as written, Rich seconded 
and the motion passed.

4.  Mail:  None.

5.  Old Business:  

A.  Archiving Records: Rich will be scheduling a meeting with the town archivist to 
determine status.

B.  On April 24th, all members met at People’s United Bank to complete new signature 
cards. 

C.  A check for aluminum can proceeds from Nancy Delisle for $181.50 was deposited 
on May 11th, 2012.

D.  Rich contacted David Mayes of MacKensen & Co. Inc concerning their offer to 
manage town trusts.  Despite our relatively small trust compared to larger towns, 
MacKensen feels they could improve our return.  Rich will set up a meeting with all 
Trustees.

E.  Tom L. attended the Kingswood High School Awards ceremony on June 7th.  He 
reported that Cole Swancott was the winner of the Brookfield Scholarship Achievement 
Award.  Cole has received his check for $1500 and plans to attend the University of 
Vermont.  Tom L. has had Cole’s name added to the award plaque housed in the Town 
House.

6.  New Business:  None.  

7. Other Business:  None.

8.  Next Meeting.  6:30 PM, October 11th, 2012.

The meeting was concluded at 6:50 PM.

Minutes approved ________________.

Respectfully submitted: _____________________
Thomas Giguere

Page 1 of 1


